
P U B L I C  A R T  W I T H  A N
E N V I R O N M E N T A L  M E S S A G E

The Thumb Coast Storm Drain Art Project
began in 2022 with 24 murals in 

Port Huron, St. Clair, and Marine City by
artists of all skill levels and ages. Murals
painted on sidewalks and streets bring

awareness to the connectivity between
storm drains and our rivers. A painted

storm drain reminds us that what goes into
the drain ends up in our rivers untreated. 

Sponsor a storm drain mural at your
school to provide students with a

unique creative opportunity, as well as a
new way to engage students in

understanding the storm drain-river
connection. Students can design and

paint a mural while learning what they
can do to protect their environment. 
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scriver.org/StormDrainProject

Contact: Lydia@scriver.org
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